
Re: LOC2019-0035: 3604 Parkhill Street 

The Parkhill/Stanley Park Community has reviewed the application for change of zoning from RC-2 to 

MC-2 for the subject property. We believe that this change is in keeping with the plan for the Mission 

Road redevelopment, and we will not oppose this application. 

This portion of Mission Road is a gateway into our community and we do remain very interested in any 

Development Permits proposed for this property. 

Your truly, 

Parkhill/Stanley Park Development Committee 
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